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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2682 A:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which authorizes the City of Portland to
designate speed that is five miles per hour lower than statutory speed, when highway is located
in residence district and highway is not arterial highway.
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